
July 21, 2006 

. Trent E Sprague 
2116 16 1/2 St 
Rice Lake, WI 54868 

RE: Cost Cap Revoked 

ENVIRONMENTAL & REGULATORY SERVICES DIVISION 
BUREAU OF PECFA 

P.O. Box 8044 
Madison, Wisconsin 53708-8044 

TOO #: {608) 264-8777 
Fax#: {608) 267-1381 
Jim Doyle, Governor 

Mary P. Burke, Secretary 

Commerce# 54830-9999-97 DNR BRRTS # 03-16-000301 
Moose Junction Lounge, 13195 S State Rd 35, Dairyland 

--------------------~--------------------
On July 20, 2006, the Wisconsin Department of Commerce (Commerce) received the Occurrence 
Classification submittal for the site referenced above on February 15, 2006. The electronic entry was not 
accurate and therefore the site will be listed in the public bid round scheduled to begin on December 26, 
2006. 

You are directed to take one groundwater sample form the supply well in the adjacent property directly 
south of County Road M. The cost must follow the current Usual and Customary Cost schedule. No 
reports are authorized in association with this work. The analytical results shall be submitted to Chris Saari, 
WIDNR. After taking this sample, you must cease all work at this site. Until a cost cap is established 
through the bidding process, Commerce will not reimburse costs, including interest, for any work performed 
outside of the work described herein. 

A PECFA claim for eligible costs that have been incurred to date must be submitted no later than 120 days 
after the date of this letter. Failure to file a claim prior to the deadline will result in ineligibility of interest 
expenses incurred between the date of this letter and the date a claim is filed. 

This site is under the regulatory jurisdiction of the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and all clean-up 
decisions, including closure, remain the responsibility of DNR. Please direct any questions about the 
remedial activities at this site to the DNR project manager, Chris Saari, at (715) 685-2920. The bidding 
process is the responsibility of Commerce and all correspondence throughout the bidding process will 
originate from Commerce. Comments and questions regarding the bidding process should be directed to 
Commerce. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact me in writing at the letterhead address or by 
telephone at (608) 261-7718. 

Sincerely, 

Will M. Myers 
Geologist 
Site Review Section 

cc: Northern Environmental Technologies, Inc. 


